The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths
Chairman: Mr John O’Hara QC

Your Ref: NSCBO04/1

Ms Angela Crawford NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street .

BELFAST Our Ref: BMcL-0003-12
BT2 8DQ

Date: 10" July 2012

Dear Ms Crawford,

Re: Lucy Crawford

Arising out of the original call for papers for this Inquiry you provided us with Dr.
O'Hara's autopsy reports in relation to the death of Lucy Crawford. We have been
advised that it would normally be the case that the pathologist will maintain notes and
records in relation to the post mortem, and that he will usually produce a number of draft
reports before finalising his findings.

We would ask you to check whether any other documentation exists relating to Dr.
O'Hara's involvement in Lucy's case which has not already been produced for the
Inquiry, and to clarify the position.

We also seek your client's confirmation that Lucy's parents gave consent in writing for
the autopsy to be performed and a copy of the written consent.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Brian McLoughlin
For The Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
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